
Grace Schmidt 
City Clerk 
City of Cupertino 

July 14, 2016 

This is my notification that I am resigning from the Cupertino Public Safety Commission 
effective following the close of today's meeting. 

It has been a good experience, but I have come to realize that I am do not fit well into 
the Commission structure and that I can better serve the City via other activities. 

I thank the City Council for selecting me for the Commission and allowing me the 
opportunity to participate for the past two and a half years. 

Gratefully, 

8vtC~v~ 
Bob Cascone 
bcascone 1@comcast.net 




